
Airport Advisory Committee meeting 6-27-2020 

Members Present:   Mike Prince, Monico Lopez . Steve Vear, Brandon Deasy, Travis Stebelton 

Manager, Ginger Moore Airport manager.  

Thoughts and Concerns of our AAC President: Monico 

 We need to become more productive in  presentation of the airport 

 He talked about the importance of making the public aware of the airport 

He also talked about making the children important and providing a bigger playground 

There was conversation concerning getting the tables ready for this event and talking to Jake, 

letting him know that the tables we have are no longer repairable.  Pastor Mike will look into 

this. 

Some of the other needs were shared that the airport needed a fence for privacy and 

protection. The other thing was to look at the possibility of installing more Internet wireless 

type cameras using solar power as the power source. There is also some conversation about 

putting in a gravel road. 

We also conversed about the upcoming fly day for the airport.  Noting that the exchange club 

was handling most of the details, and that everyone on the airport committee should be 

involved. The flying day has been scheduled for September 13.  There was more discussion 

about getting credit cards that can be used for the fuel Farm. 

Ginger our Airport manager also shared much of this information from her report, and the 

secretary’s report was presented, with a motion made by Pastor Mike, and seconded by 

Monico, with all in favor. Motion passed. 

Ginger has already made a flyer that be shared with the public, about the fly In, our local radio 

station and newspaper will be announcing, as well as the information shared by the exchange 

club. 

Be it resolved that the coffee will be provided as part of the meal, for the Fly in, but there will 

also be opportunity in another area of the airport to sell specialty coffee. 

Motion made to close the meeting Pastor Mike, seconded by Monico.  All were in favor. Motion 

passed 

Next meetings will be, Sept 19, at 10 am, and Dec 5, at 10 am 
 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Mike Prince AAC Secretary  


